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October 23, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
We are asking you to complete the 2023-2024 Parent Survey from October 30, 2023, to December 15, 2023. 
This survey will provide the Clark County School District (CCSD) with valuable feedback that informs the District 
and schools about your opinions on important school-related topics. Your input is very important to us. Please 
complete one Parent Survey for each child attending a CCSD school. For example, in a two-parent family with 
three children enrolled in CCSD schools, each parent can take the survey three times (up to a total of six 
surveys completed). 

The Parent Survey will be available online via the Internet.  

 

Instructions for completing the 2023-2024 Parent Survey Online 

1. Open any Internet browser (Chrome, Safari, Firefox, etc.). 

2. Type http://www.ccsd.net/survey in the address bar. 

3. Follow the directions provided to complete the Parent Survey. Note:  You will need the student ID (lunch) 
number and your child’s birthdate or the name of the school to access the Parent Survey for each child 
attending CCSD schools in your home.  

Your time and assistance in providing this information are greatly appreciated. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to call the Research Department at (702) 799-1041, option 4. 
 
Thank you in advance for your participation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Justin Ponkow 
Coordinator, Research Department 
 


